
Denny Vanstone

112 Seattle Slew Drive

Richmond, KY 40475-7623

 

 

January 2, 2008

 

FCC

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW Room TW-B204

Washington, DC 20554

 

 

Dear FCC:

 

 The proposed merger of Sirius and XM satellite radio companies should be

approved!  They both provide very good programming but, with the merger,

consumers can get all programing with on service/radio.  In addition, it

does not look like either company can survive on their own and losing

satellite radio would be a big blow to many of us. Thanks for you

consideration,   Denny L Vanstone

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Denny Vanstone

859-661-3241

 


